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ARREST MADE IN JAMES ST. STABBING 

AUBURN, ME – On Monday night, January 15th around 11:50 p.m. Auburn Police were called to the area of 9 
James St. for a reported stabbing that had just taken place. When officers arrived, they found a 40y/o man 
who had been stabbed three times. 

The suspect, 30y/o Cory Hayden of New Bedford, MA had fled the scene and was later located on Pleasant St 
in Auburn.  

The victim was transported to Central Maine Medical Center where he was treated for non-life threatening 
injuries and was later released from the hospital.  

Hayden was arrested, charged with Elevated Aggravated Assault is currently being held at the Androscoggin 
County Jail on $10,000 cash bail. 

 

 

Cory Hayden 07/31/87 


